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Chermside 
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  Newsletter – 19th AUGUST, 2021 

 
Good morning Members.  What a month we have had.  Lock down! Testing!  
Having our 2nd jab!  Hoping everyone is coping with all the changes in our day to day life!  Let us 
hope we will be able to meet this week.  I was just doing my report for the Annual Meeting and 
saw that our club have met every month since last annual meeting. That is so good and 
lucky.  However, our Committee have missed 4 meetings through lock downs, but have managed 
to organise all our outings, etc. Thanks to all committee members for their understanding and 
advice.  Our Annual Meeting will be followed by our normal Social meeting and morning tea.  
 
This month we have a guest speaker from  whom I hope you will learn some interesting 
information. Please remember mobiles off or on mute.  Enjoy your morning.  Stay well and keep 
safe and if you haven't had your CoVid injections, please consider doing so as soon as possible. 
Jenny. 
 
Margaret Brandt had a fall in her garden at home and is in hospital for a few weeks.  She is doing 
well. Barbara Coleman will be standing in for her. 
 

 
 
At the July Meeting there were  - 37 Members and 1 new Member, (June De Bono) with 13 
apologies.  Guest Artists were Maggie & Tim. 
 
All Club Business:    President Jenny Tidey OAM Phone :  3491 9138 
                           Mobile:  0409 108 358 

                                                                E-mail: jennytidey@bigpond.com 
 

Meeting Apologies: Membership  Jeanette Daff Phone :  3264 5890  
     Mobile:   0423 579 621 
                                                                E-Mail: jeanettedaff37@gmail.com 
 

Care Concerns:  Welfare June Kerrigan Mobile:  0411 056 440 
 
Tours:     Organiser John Canterbury  Phone 3356 7405 
      Mobile:   0411 046 179  

                            E-mail:  jncgrange@optusnet.com.au 

 

Outdoor Activities Officer  Barbara Coleman Phone – 3881 2216 
      Mobile – 0413 494 693 
      Email   gazzabarb@bigpond.com 

 

August Birthdays:  Alison Anste, John Canterbury, Clare Clark, 

Marie Evans, Barbara Foley, Joan Golightly, John Lisson, Ellis 

Moran, Marie Natt, Laurelle Williams 
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AUGUST 19th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING, MONTHLY SOCIAL 
9.05am for 10am  MEETING & MORNING TEA    $10 
 Guest Speaker will be Peter See who will speak about 
 issues you might have with digital technology. 
 
 
AUGUST 26th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT BRACKEN RIDGE 
11.30 for Noon TAVERN, 154 BARRETT STREET. BRACKEN RIDGE. 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

 
 
SEPTEMBER 9th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED ALBANY CREEK TAVERN 
11.30 for Noon 730 ALBANY CREEK ROAD, ALBANY CREEK. 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

 
 
 
SEPTEMBER 16th  MONTHLY SOCIAL MEETING & MORNING TEA. 
9.05am for 10am        $10 
 Guest Speaker will be Anne McDonald from Uniforms4kids. 
 
 
 
SEPTEMBER 23rd A WALK & TALK LUNCH WILL TAKE PLACE AT  
10.30am SWEENEY RESERVE, 1  OLD DAYBORO ROAD, PETRIE. 
 (You will need to take your own lunch) 

 
 
SEPTEMBER 30th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT CHERMSIDE TAVERN 
11.30 for Noon. WESTFIELDS CHERMSIDE. 
  (at the eatery Big W end of Shopping Centre) 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend.  

 

 

 
OCTOBER 14th ANNUAL BBQ - JOHN GOSS PARK, MAUNDRELL  
11.00 am Start Terrace, Aspley     $10 
 Food to be provided – Sausages, Onions, Salads, etc and a 

selection of sweets.  Bring own plates, cutlery, and drinks if desired.  Plastic Plates 
will be available. 
 
Please put your name in the book at the door if you would like to attend.  This 
venue will enable those who are reluctant to travel further to Woody Point. 

 
 Cost to be paid to John Canterbury 

 
 
OCTOBER 21st  MONTHLY SOCIAL MEETING & MORNING TEA 
9.05am for 10am        $10 
 Guest Speaker will be Phil Adam from the Royal Historical  
 Society,he will be speaking about the early History of Brisbane 
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OCTOBER 28th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT ASPLEY HOTEL 
11.30 for Noon. GYMPIE ROAD, ASPLEY 
 
 For numbers please put your name in the book at the door if 
 you would like to attend. 
  

 
****Technology Disaster.***** 
 
I was setting the voice recognition of my mobile. A dog barked and ran away. 
I am still looking for the dog to unlock my mobile. 
 
 
The Older I get the tighter companies are putting lids on jars 
 
 
Do you keep your money in the bank or at home?  ‘In my memories’ 
 
 
I was going to post about my afternoon run, but it was autocorrected to Afternoon rum..  
SO change of plans. 
 
 
Old age comes at a bad time!   When you finally know everything, you start to forget 
everything you know.  
 
 
A wise man once told his wife nothing because he was a wise man 
 
 
Does anyone else put things in a safe place and then forget where that safe place is ????? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS 

 

From: John Davenport: 
 
To prove authority to be served lunch you MUST wear your NSA name badge on outings including 
lunches.  If  you need to purchase a badge please see John Davenport 
 
NSA have advised you can pay/or renew your membership fees direct to NSA or if you prefer you 
can still pay your fees at our Meetings (before meeting if possible please).  Your NSA pre-paid 
envelopes  would be greatly appreciated to help with postage costs. 

 
From :  Margaret Brandt 
 
If you change your contact details please let her know either by phone : 3353 3644, or e-mail - 
mab25@bigpond.com  So that records can be amended. 
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From John Canterbury 
 
When applicable please place the correct money for our events in a sealed envelope with your 
name, the amount of money, the purpose and date of event on the outside. This makes 
reconciliation much easier. 
 
From ; June Kerrigan … 
 
As soon as you are aware of any Club member who is unwell, in hospital, etc. would you please let 
June (0411 056 440) know immediately so contact can be made with them, thank you. 
 
 
HUMMING BIRD HOUSE REMINDER: 
 
Hummingbird House Fund Raising Morning Tea is on Tuesday 24th August at Kedron Wavell 
Services Club. Doors open at 9am. Morning Tea at 10am. Tickets essential and available from 
Jenny today. If you have a ticket and cannot come please ring Jenny and she may be able to get 
someone to take your place. If you would like to be on a reserve list please give Jenny your 
particulars. 
 
 
CHRISTMAS LUNCH 9TH DECEMBER 2021 
 
Christmas Lunch has been booked at Kedron Wavell RSL again this year.  Please put this date in 
your calendar.  Numbers will be taken, and the cost will be advised shortly. 

 


